## PERTH AND KINROSS OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM

CouncilBuilding PullarHouse 35Kinnoull StreetPerth PH15GD

13/11/23

You are invited to a meeting of the Perth and Kinross Outdoor Access Forum to be held at the Council Offices, Pullar House (and online) Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> November at 6.00pm.

If you have any queries please contact Dave Stubbs by mobile or email.

## Members:

Nick Cole
Sarah Walker
Jennifer Herd
Mike Strachan
Councillor John Duff
Keith Robertson
Mary Conacher
Karen Inkster
John Andrews
Anne Macintyre
Councillor Hugh Anderson
Sandy Simpson
Joyce Carnegie
Mark Thomson (NFUS)

## PERTH AND KINROSS OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM 16<sup>th</sup> November 2023 88<sup>th</sup> MEETING AGENDA

- 1. Apologies
- 2. Declarations of Interest
- 3. Minute of meeting 31st August 2023 & 23 April 2023.
- 4. Matters Arising
- 5. PKC Access Forum Workshops
  - i. New topics for 2024
- 6. Exemptions and Obstructions Report
  - i. August and November reports to agree
  - ii. Membership of the Sub-Group
- 7. Forestry Sub-Group (verbal update JA)
  - i. Membership of the Sub-Group
- 8. Forum Secretariat.
  - i. PKC proposals for discussion.
  - ii. Expenses
  - iii. Next Steps
- 9. Water Issues Report (verbal update MC/NC to include mtg with Stanley rafters)
- 10. Diversion of core paths & rights of way
  - i. Temporary diversions
  - ii. s.208 diversions
  - iii. Equality Impact Assessments
- 11. Murrayshall Core Path & RoW (Bridleway) diversion
  - i. planning application 23/01798/FLL
- 12. Correspondence
- 13. Any Other Competent Business
- 14. 2024 Meetings, membership & AGM